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State of Wisconsin\ -DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

WISCONSIN 
DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

June 24, 1.997 

Richard Blarney 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Gloria L. McCutcheon, District Director 

Vinyl Plastics, Inc. 
31.23 South 9th Street 
Sheboygan, WI 53082-0451. 

Dear Mr. Blarney: 

Southeast District Annex 
4041 N. Richards Street, Box 12436 

Milwaukee. WI 53212-0436 
TELEPHONE 414-229-0800 

FAX 414-229-0810 

Subject: Case closure, phthalate release, Vinyl Plastics, Inc., 
Sheboygan, file reference FID #460041.560 RR-ERP 

Based on the investigative and remedial documentation provided to the 
department, it appears that the above-named site is in compliance with the 
requirements of chs. NR 700 to 724, Wis. Adm. Code. Therefore, the department 
considers the case closed, having determined that no further action is 
necessary at the site at this time. However, the case may be reopened 
pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if additional information regarding 
site conditions indicates that contamination on or from the site poses a 
threat to public health, safety or welfare or the environment. 

Should construction work that disturbs or uncovers remaining contaminated soil 
occur in the future, any contaminated soils must be properly handled and 
disposed of, and the Department of Natural Resources must be informed. 

Please have the monitoring wells at the site properly abandoned in accordance 
with ch. NR1.41.. Have your consultant send the completed well abandonment 
forms to me. 

Sincerely/ 

a .. i-r~~ J9 Feeney H~ogeologist 
cc: Kathryn Huibregtse, RMT 

SED File 

Quality Natural Resources Management 
Through Excellent Customer Service 


